
Nigel Barling & Sarah Williams 
60B Skyline Drive (PO Box 2021) 
HOWRAH TAS 7018 

Tasmanian Planning Commission 
Level 3/144 Macquarie Street  
HOBART TAS 7001 

15 September 2022 

Dear Sir Madam, 

RE: DOC/22/67843 Draft Amendment PDPSAMEND-2021-022802 – 60B Skyline Drive Howrah 

We are the owner occupiers of 60B Skyline Drive Howrah. 

Thank you for the commission’s direction regarding impacted parties providing advice to the 
commission on the experts they intent to engage prior to hearings, and a suitable timeframe to 
submit that evidence.    

At this point in time, we have been unable to locate available experts to engage and advise us 
further. Therefore, we respectfully request at least a further 90 days so we may properly engage 
suitable experts to advise us, and in turn the commissioner, on a more suitable hearing date. 

Concurrently with the above, we have day jobs and are working on a private submission for the 
Disability Royal Commission which has been a high priority given its social impact. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Nigel Barling      Sarah Williams 
0419217330      sarah@barling.com.au 
nigel@barling.com.au 
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